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e Society Welcome (and welcome back)! e Sociely

The Friends of Lois E. Hole (LEH) and our LEH Parent Council would like to welcome you back to LEH for another school
year. We are excited to get to know our new families and are pleased to see our returning LEH community.

What is the Friends of LEH?

Friends of Lois E. Hole (LEH) School Enhancement Society is the fundraising arm of the parent community. We aim to
enrich learning and engagement by providing extracurricular activities and special community events to students,
families, and the wider community. The goal of Friends of LEH is to create a supportive, caring environment where

childhood relationships nurture for a lifetime. We value parent and school staff feedback to determine the direction of
our fundraising efforts and to identify key areas where funds raised can benefit the students and the school.

DAVISON ORCHARDS APPLE FUNDRAISER — PICK UP SEPT. 13 (3-6 PM)

This year, our fundraiser started early! Thank you to all the families that participated.

Pick up for apple orders will take place this Wednesday, September 13" from 3-6 PM in front of the school.

HOT LUNCH STARTING SEPTEMBER 21°!!

Please see our notice about how to register for Healthy Hunger!

Lunches start Thursday, September 21%,

Would like to volunteer? Please contact our coordinator, Kayla, at lehhotlunchcoordinator@gmail.com

A few reminders:

Healthy hunger has a 5-day cut off to order or cancel directly through their website. If you have ordered and something
comes up after the 5-day cut off (example: your child is sick/away or field trip), you have 3 options:

1. Pick up the lunch in the school office between 12:45 PM and 4:00 PM, same day only.

2. Arrange to have the lunch given to a sibling/friend. Please indicate the room/teacher and child’s name that
the lunch is going to.

3. Donateiit.

To make one of these arrangements, please email the hot lunch coordinator (lehhotlunchcoordinator@gmail.com) by 11
AM on the day of the lunch. If we have not heard from you by 11am your child’s lunch order will be donated.

We kindly request that you do not email teachers to deal with lunches.
Thank you for your support!

Don’t miss any updates & connect with other families!
Follow us on Facebook:
Search “Lois E Hole Parent Community Group” or use the link
o www.facebook.com/groups/lehparentcommunity/
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